
 
 

AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation Pre-Submission Review 

March 9, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

In November 2020, Yara Watson Colon, Sustainability Specialist II for UCF’s Office of 
Sustainability Initiatives contacted me to discuss the opportunity of improving each of our 
STARS reports by utilizing the STARS Review Template.  

After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all identified issues in the report have 
been resolved.  

Please feel free to contact me at sgainnovation@ucf.edu or at 516.578.7459 if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

Emma Roehrig ​(she/her/hers)  
Sustainability & Innovation Coordinator 
Student Government  
University of Central Florida  
  
sgainnovation@ucf.edu  
sg.ucf.edu  
  

 

 
 
    

   
 


